WINDSOCK VILLAGE PROPERTY OWNERS

WINDSOCK VILLAGE AVIATION CORP.

MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING 

11/20/08

A joint meeting of the above Board of Trustees was held 11/20/08 at Beverly Mason’s home. Present were: Beverly Mason, Peter Lambert, Bill Clegg, Barbara Clifford, Nancy Drach and Bob Pustell.

Aviation Meeting

The minutes of the 9/19/08 meeting were approved as written.

Treasurer’s report: Barbara reported that there are 16 outstanding assessments totaling $5,650. The small claims action against the Elbridge’s was dismissed because they paid all past due assessments in full. She hopes to collect the past due amounts on the Campbell property when the sale closes this week. Her report was accepted as presented. 

Public input: none

Community Directory: Beverly received an e-mail and also spoke to Don Meader about this. Because of a general lack of interest from members, he suggests that we drop the idea. Peter will send an e-mail to Glenn Mori telling him not to bother having aerial pictures of WV taken. 

Postcard re: vehicles on runway: The postcard have been mailed. Beverly has not received any feedback. Bob did have one irate member confront him.

The Aviation portion of the meeting adjourned at 6:50pm.

WV Property Owners

The minutes of the 9/19/08 meeting were approved as written.

Treasurer’s report: Barbara reported that there are 12 outstanding assessments totaling $5,968. The small claims action against the Elbridge’s was dismissed because they paid all past due assessments in full. She hopes to collect the past due amounts on the Campbell property when the sale closes this week. Her report was accepted as presented

Public input: none

Road Committee: Nancy reported that they are waiting until after the New Year to see if prices stabilize. She will talk with Eaglecrest Corp. to see which roads are ready for paving.

Community Directory: Beverly received an e-mail and also spoke to Don Meader about this. Because of a general lack of interest from members, he suggests that we drop the idea. Peter will send an e-mail to Glenn Mori telling him not to bother having aerial pictures of WV taken. 

Uncompleted Homes: The letters have been sent regarding unfinished exteriors. Bev has not heard from any and asked if any other board members have. Bob saw Gary Gifford. He is currently based in Miami. His intention is to have the hangar exterior finished in “ a reasonable time”. Bill and Nancy suggested contacting Rocky Rockstrom and suggest a “barn raising” this spring to help him get the exterior completed. There are both financial and health issues for Rocky. No one has heard from Alan Huston (next to Kondrat). Beverly will try to make contact before the January meeting.

Public input: none

Other business: Bill Clegg and Carolyn Buskirk have delivered 6 welcome packages. Barbara will bring the names of any new members to the next meeting after a property changes hands.

Meeting adjourned at 7:11pm.

Next meeting will be Thursday January 15

6:30pm at Beverly Mason’s 

